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On February 3, 2023, the Maine Public Utilities Commission (Commission) issued a 

procedural order requesting additional information from Central Maine Power and Versant 

Power (Company) regarding how the two utilities calculated the number of Level 2 projects. 

Versant Power reproduces the question and respectfully submits its response below.  

Question 

Q:  For each utility, please provide the back-up data to support the analysis performed 
to calculate the number of level 2 projects included in the joint response.  
 
A. Versant Power received 77 Level 2 applications, all of which were cancelled or withdrawn. 

Thirty-four of these Level 2 projects reapplied as Level 4.  

 

CY 2022 -Versant Power DG Level 2 Project Summary 

Size (MW) 

Total 

Applications 

Cancelled/Withdrawn 

Applications 

Reapply as 

Level 4 

.5 - 2MW 55 55 23 

1 - 2MW 22 22 11 

 

Additional details regarding these projects can be found in the attached Excel spreadsheet. 

The Company is available to address any additional questions the Commission may have.  

 

Respectfully submitted on February 13, 2023. 

      /s/ Arielle Silver Karsh 
      Arielle Silver Karsh 
      Vice President, Legal & Regulatory Affairs 
      Versant Power 
      arielle.silverkarsh@versantpower.com 


